
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that despite the troubled times you have managed to enjoy the Summer with your children. We are 
ready and eagerly waiting to support you and your children in September. We aim to make the transition 
back into school as easy as possible by following government guidance and adapting our systems as and 
when necessary.  
 
The staff have made plans to allow your children the chance to adjust to what we are doing in school, but 
we hope to give your children schooling, as it should be. 
 
A Covid - 19 Risk Assessment in now available for you view in the Covid - 19 Information section of the 
website. The Risk Assessment has been implemented in preparation for all of the children returning to 
school in September.  

To ensure that the children start on the correct days and there are minimal adults on the school site at any 
given time, please remind yourself of the requirements in the September Arrangements Letter.  

We have recently been informed; we may not have School Patrol Crossing support in September due to 
vacancies. With that in mind, I ask you to park sensibly and take extra care when you are crossing the 
main road to access the school site. Parents and Carers are not allowed to use the School Car Park at any 
time before and after school.  

If you have any concerns regarding the well-being of your children in relation to your children returning or 
starting school in September, then please email the school directly and we will endeavour to respond in a 
timely manner. 

Stay safe and see you all soon. 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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